Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Bardin, Sara (DCOZ)

Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 9:36 AM

To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: FW: Support the River School's zoning exception request, BZA case #20472
Sara

Sara Bardin

Director

DEOZy
it 4

Office of Zoning | District of Columbia Government
www.dcoz.dc.gov | sara.bardin@dc.gov

441 4th Street, NW | Suite 200-S | Washington, DC 20001
(202) 727-5372 (office) | (202) 727-6072 (fax)

From: Mario Urdaneta <murdaneta@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 9:33 AM

To: ATD DCOZ <dcoz@dc.gov>

Subject: Support the River School's zoning exception request, BZA case #20472

Some people who received this message don't often get email from murdaneta@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Hi,

| am writing to urge you to support the River School's zoning exception request, BZA case #20472. | welcome the school,
its students, and parents, to my neighbourhood. | appreciate the effort they are putting into addressing traffic concerns.
| also welcome the new added economic activity and tax revenues they bring into DC.

Regards,

Mario Urdaneta
4702 Windom PI., NW
Washington, DC 20016, ANC3E

Board of Zoning Adjustment

Mario Urdaneta District of Columbia
CASE NO.20472
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